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AUTISM IN SCHOOLS PROJECT 

For those of you interested in the autism project we 

are involved in, there are upcoming coffee mornings 

for parents and carers from 9am-11am on the       

following dates:  

9th May 

22nd May  

26th June  

10th July 

Please speak to our Inclusion Lead Mr Swire if you 

require any further information.  

 

19th-25th May 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: RSB KS2: 6M           

House of the Week: Lion                                   

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1:  Harper H  KS2: Sophie B 

20th - 25th May 

KM Olivia B   KP Will J  REC Jasmine C                              

1C Elsie S    1H Dillon S  2J Areya B   2GS Harrison M                  

3B Harry L  3H Ellis G   4C Dexter H 4MC Yahya U    

5C Millicent M-F 5SR Marco M   6G Mateo A-F  6M Esmee T 

Pen License  

Cerys H 

 

20th - 25th May 

Rec 95%, Year 1 89%, Year 2 90%, Year 3 96%, 

Year 4 96%, Year 5 96%, Year 6 93%                  

Star Bonds 

 

Moorfield Tables  

Bruce L 

Headteacher Award 

 

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



FOOTBALL TEAM 

Our boys and girls teams played at       

Neville Road Juniors this week and results 

were mixed. The girls battled hard but              

unfortunately lost 3-1 after scoring a        

wonderful goal that was disallowed! The 

boys won 4-2 in a game that ebbed and 

flowed throughout. Well done to both 

teams.    

 

CROSS COUNTRY 

TEAM 

Norbury Hall Primary 

School held the cross 

country event this 

year and our team had a        

fantastic time. The Year 5/6 

boys won the team event and 

Noah from Year 3 came third in 

the individual event and earned 

himself a bronze  

medal! Well done to 

all the children who                

represented the 

school so              

magnificently. 



SCHOOL UNIFORM 

School uniform with our new school logo is now available to        

purchase in preparation for September if you wish to purchase     

uniform from our approved supplier. Please speak to Mrs Robinson 

in the school office if you require any further information.   

 

BIKEABILITY  

More Year 5 pupils have been involved in Bikeability this week. An 

opportunity to learn valuable skills of how to be safe riding your 

bike on the busy roads of Hazel Grove. We look forward to               

celebrating their achievements in a future assembly. 

 

AND FINALLY …  

A reminder that this coming week 

we are closed on Thursday for staff 

INSET. When we open again on        

Friday we have BREAK THE RULES 

DAY organised by MHSA.                 

Information has been sent out with 

an itemised list of the rules that can 

be broken for one day only! There is 

no expectation that all rules are to 

be broken. Please only donate what 

you can afford by returning the slip 

in an envelope marked MHSA before 

Friday 3rd May.   

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher             



Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 

www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 



 












